Dear Students and Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

This is just a reminder that South Park Elementary Center will be
celebrating Valentine's Day on Friday, February /4., 2028. This party is always
a special one for the fourth grade students because it will be their last party at our
school. Your child is asked to design and decorate a shoebox, gift bag, cereal box,
or a half milk/juice carton to be used as a Valentine collection mailbox/container.
Be creative and surprise us all! I will be looking forward to seeing your creations!

Please feel free to send Valentines and treats for the class. If the students
wish to do so, they are asked to bring one for every child in the classroom. We
have_2§ students in our homeroom class. I have already sent home a list of the
sTudgr;s‘ names. Due to the new health food guidelines ALL treats will be sent
home.

Have fun designing your own Valentine's mailbox/container and writing
Valentines to your classmates! Please feel free to call or email me if you have any

guestions or concerns..

Thank you,
Mrs. Cleslak




